
To whom it may concern 
 
I had the pleasure to have Mirza  in my team in my capacity as a Managing 
Directors in ​DropeBnB​, a Property Management company  based in Athens. 
Mirza was a member of the marketing department, responsible for 
market research & analysis, social media management and other marketing 
activities . 
 
Mirza has been an integral member of the team of DropeBnB, which has 
been supporting us in multitude activities. He is a dedicated and passionate 
professional with high standards in regard to his work, and he consistently 
delivered great results, with integrity and in a personable way. He is great in 
finding new trends in the digital era while trying to find ways to implement 
them for our clients. 
 
In conclusion, I would highly recommend Mirza. If his performance on my 
team is any indication of how he will succeed, Mirza will be a positive 
addition to your team. 
 
If you should need any additional information you can feel free to contact me 
at +30 6974595242 or by email at dimitris@drope.co anytime. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dimitris Doukakaros 
Managing Director DropeBnB 

 
 
 

https://www.dropebnb.gr/

